Debra Thomeson

From: Marlene Cushing <cushing@gci.net>
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 735 AM
To: Assembly

Subject: Mask mandate

Dear Assembly,

Cases of Covid-19 are skyrocketing, here and everywhere. Current measures are not sufficient, When I
look around, too many people are not masking, and they increase the risk to all of us.

Please step up on this matter, in spite of some very vocal opposition.

Mandate masking when inside public buildings and stores.

If not now, when?

Marlene Cushing



